worse will have a large negative impact on their members or the state as whole. This may result in that
said organization to support, donate, or advocate for or against these situations, and I ask you.... WHY
SHOULDN'T THEY BE ABLE TO with any of the funds they have raised? Why can’t they do this on behalf
of their members as a unified VOICE in the spirit of We The People in support of Self Governance as

this nation was founded on?

Why would you, those who took an oath to uphold our Constitutional Rights are representatives of We
The People, want to infringe on this right, or any rights that we all hold. None of us should be afraid of
discussion, none of us should be afraid to hear from the constituents that you represent, nobody
should want to impede the movement of self governance from the people in North Dakota, but rather
do the opposite, and empower We The People with EVERY tool available for a voice in our
Representative Republic with EVERY opportunity we can.

I stand in opposition, of the infringing manner upon our rights, of SCR 4027 and respectively
recommend a DO NOT PASS from the Senate State and Local Government Committee.

Clayton Pederson - Retired NRA Sr. Field Rep ND/SD
GUNS & The 701 co-founder
Rancher/Sioux County ND



